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Gierczak, Magdalena

From: Jose.Santiago@crowley.com
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 4:25 PM
To: Gierczak, Magdalena; Kantor, Karen E.
Cc: Michael.Lesser@crowley.com
Subject: FW: Letter to DEP - PEV Audit
Attachments: Compliance Status Letter 06-22-10.pdf; Port Everglades Hazardous Material Response.doc; 

BSO and Fire dept fax confirmation.pdf; PEV Facility Closure plan.pdf

Magdalena, 
  
Below please find the information for the violations still open on the Compliance Status letter. 
  
4.  Question number 1.620 
  
Attached please find the revised Hazardous Material Contingency Plan for the PEV terminal. 
Plan now includes Spill plan, addresses for the emergency personnel and Terminal location  
diagrams of the emergency equipment. 
  
5.  Question 1.690. 
  
Attached find proof of the faxed confirmation provided to the local Fire and Police dept. 
  
6. Question 1.800. 
  
Attached please find copy of the closure plan.  
  
I will be on vacation for the rest of the week returning. Please copy in Mike Lesser and myself with any questions or 
concerns. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
Jose Santiago 
Crowley Maritime Corp. 
Materials Manager 
Tel.: 305-470-4096 
Fax.: 305-470-4035 
Cell: 954-303-6616 
jose.santiago@crowley.com 
  
  
  
  
 

From: Gierczak, Magdalena [mailto:Magdalena.Gierczak@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2010 9:05 AM 
To: Santiago, Jose 
Subject: RE: Letter to DEP - PEV Audit 

Dear Mr. Santiago, 
Attached please find a Compliance Status Letter in response to Crowley’s compliance documents sent to us 
yesterday. 
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If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at any time. 
 
Thank you, 

Magdalena Gierczak 
Environmental Specialist  III 
Department of Environmental Protection  
400 North Congress Avenue, Suite 200  
West Palm Beach, FL 33401  
Phone:   561/681-6718 
Fax:      561/681-6770 
 
 
 
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is 
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few 
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank 
you in advance for completing the survey. 
From: Jose.Santiago@crowley.com [mailto:Jose.Santiago@crowley.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2010 12:36 PM 
To: Kantor, Karen E.; Gierczak, Magdalena 
Cc: Michael.Lesser@crowley.com 
Subject: FW: Letter to DEP - PEV Audit 
 
 

<<FL DEP Inspection Response Letter 2010.doc>>  

Dear Ms Gierczak;  

Attached please find the letter with the information as a result of your inspection on 5/20/2010.  

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

Thanks,  
Jose Santiago  
Crowley Maritime Corp.  
Materials Manager  
Tel.: 305-470-4096  
Fax.: 305-470-4035  
Cell: 954-303-6616  
jose.santiago@crowley.com  

 


